
Zero2 Wireless: Affordable Connectivity Program

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a U.S. government program that helps many low

income households pay for broadband service and internet connected devices.

The Affordable Connectivity Program is administered by USAC with oversight from the Federal

Communications Commission (FCC).

What is the ACP (Affordable Connectivity Program)?

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a U.S. government program run by the Federal

Communications Commission (FCC) program to help low-income households pay for internet

service and connected devices like a laptop or tablet.

You are likely eligible if your household’s income is below 200% of the Federal Poverty Line, or if you

or someone you live with currently receives a government benefit like SNAP, Medicaid, SSI, WIC,

Pell Grant, or Free and Reduced-Price Lunch.

If your household is eligible, you could receive:

● Up to a $30/month discount on your internet service

* Through a separate non-FCC initiative, additional no cost plans may be available to Affordable

Connectivity Program enrollees. To learn more please visit GetInternet.gov. Provision of a link to

this initiative does not imply FCC endorsement of any particular participating provider.

Zero2 Wireless is participating in the ACP and will provide the monthly discounts described above

on certain of its broadband access plans to eligible households, but will not offer the one-time device

discount on desktops, laptops or tablets as part of its ACP.

If the ACP’s funds are exhausted and Congress does not appropriate any additional funds,

https://www.fcc.gov/acp
https://www.fcc.gov/acp
https://www.affordableconnectivity.gov/do-i-qualify/
http://getinternet.gov/


participants will be subject to Zero2 Wireless undiscounted rates and general terms and conditions

unless they later notify Zero2 Wireless of their desire to cancel the service.

Who is Eligible for the ACP?

A household is eligible if at least one member of the household meets at least one of the following
criteria:

● Qualifies for the Lifeline program or has an income at or below 200 percent of the Federal

Poverty Guidelines for a household of that size;

● Has been approved to receive benefits under the free and reduced-price school lunch

program under the Richard B. Russell National School Lunch Act or the school breakfast

program under the Child Nutrition Act of 1966;

● Received a Federal Pell Grant in the current award year; or

● Receives assistance through the special supplemental nutrition program for women, infants

and children under the Child Nutrition Act of 1966.

https://www.fcc.gov/lifeline-consumers

